

August 3rd

Met Surveyor on the Conrad ranch to stake the original locations while also staking alternate locations.

August 16th

Spoke with Chris Conrad to set up a time to meet on the Conrad ranch and inspect proposed alternate well locations in Sections 5 & 6.

August 18th

Met Chris Conrad on the Conrad ranch and traveled to the proposed well sites in sections 5 & 6. Chris approved our alternate locations but did not have the NOI or SUA's signed. He would work for Joe's signatures.

August 23rd

After speaking with Joleen Conrad I stopped by the Conrad residence to pick up the signed SUA's and NOI's but found that they not been signed yet. Joleen told me that she would have Chris and Joe sign them directly.

September 2nd

Left message with Conrad's to ask for the signed documents but without them we would proceed with the submittal process.

September 6th

Spoke with Chris Conrad about obtaining signed documents. He told me that they were signed by him and mailed Sep. 3rd.

Did only receive a portion of the documents that had been requested.